LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 29, 2023

TO: Honorable Bryan Hughes, Chair, Senate Committee on State Affairs

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB2532 by Hughes (Relating to certain ballot access requirements.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

It is assumed that any costs and revenue implications associated with the bill would be insignificant.
Local Government Impact
There could be an impact on certain counties related to increasing the filing fee of certain candidates for

nomination in the general primary election.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 307 Secretary of State
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